
Batterwooo House 
near Port Hope, Ontario.
November 7, 1952.

Confidential 
Dear Sir Arthur,

I have today received a letter 
from Sir Arthur Salter, who is at present in New 
York, accepting the invitation of the Massey 
Foundation to deliver the second Massey Lecture 
next spring, probably early in April. The subject 
of the discourse will be settled later. You will 
remember that the inaugural lecture of this Found­
ation was given by Lord Irwin in Toronto last April. 
Under our plan the addresses are to be given in a 
different University from year to year and it is 
our hope that it will meet with your approval that 
the second lecture should be given under the auspice 
of McGill. I may say that the arrangements made by 
the Foundation are such that the event imposes no 
expense on the University selected.

I should be glad to hear from you


